
December 22nd, 1932

George Macdonald, Esq 
Cl rkson, Mecdonald & Currie,
231 St, James St. West,
Montreal# P# Q.

My dear George,

I apologise sincerely for not letting 
you know yesterday what I thought of your letter to 
Mr. Walter Mitchell with reference to the suggestion 
which has been made regarding the further consolidation 
of the affaire of Protestant education on the Island of 
Montreal#

I cordially agree with the points you 
have made In your letter to Mr. Mitchnll:

1st, that substantial economies will result 
from the consolidation proposed;

2nd, that the success of this consolidation
will depend largely upon the qualifications 
of the men who are appointed to the Board#

I do not think the first will result in 
much improvement unless the considerations involved in 
the second are faced at the sane time.

' Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


